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Proposal to postpone the consideration of document 
ECE/TRANS/WP.29/GRVA/2023/3 

 

The experts from the International Association of the Body and Trailer Building Industry 

(CLCCR), the European Association of Automotive Suppliers (CLEPA/MEMA/JAPIA) and 

the International Organization of Motor Vehicle Manufacturers (OICA) propose to postpone 

the consideration of document ECE/TRANS/WP.29/GRVA/2023/3 by GRVA. 

The subject of e-axles (electrically powered axles) in trailers is complex under both the 

technical (combination of several electronic systems) and regulatory (horizontal issue 

affecting several regulations) standpoints. In view of this complexity, Industry believes it 

appropriate to elaborate a consistent and complete proposal to amend UN R13 internally and 

to jointly table it at a future GRVA session. CLCCR, CLEPA and OICA welcome any 

contribution the interested parties wish to share. 

___________ 


